Tamalpais High School

Established 1908

700 Miller Avenue, Mill Valley. CA. 94941

www.tamhigh.org

Phone (415) 380-3500

Dr. Kimberly Clissold, Principal Sam Pasarow, Assistant Principal Jose Irizarry, Assistant Principal Andrew Schroeder, Assistant Principal

January 9, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students of the Class Of 2028:

Welcome to Tamalpais High School! We are very excited to have you join us here at Tam High. This letter is to announce the opening of registration for Tam High for incoming 9th graders for next school year, 2024-25. Here are the steps in the registration process.

- REGISTRATION: Please go to the <u>District</u> webpage where you will find instructions for creating an account, completing your student's online registration and uploading all required documents. (Make sure to select the <u>2024-25 New Student Registration</u>).
- COURSE ELECTIVES REQUESTS: IF you have completed the above registration, you will receive an email from Tam High sometime in mid-February with instructions on selecting your course electives. Information regarding math/foreign language placement will also be provided at that time. Counselors will connect with our feeder schools in mid-January with a combination of site visits and instructional videos to present student options for elective requests. Also you can review the following link for a slide deck presentation from our Counselors regarding scheduling and high school planning. Incoming 9th Counselor Presentation

Once the above is completed, you are considered fully registered for Tam High for 2024-25. Administration will send an email in early August with information on orientation, 1st day of school and picking up your class schedule. Here are some important dates to put on your calendar.

- Tam High Open House (if you would like to know more about Tam), January 25, 2024 at 6 pm (check tamhigh.org for more up to date info)
- 1st Day of School, August. 21, 2024
- Freshman Orientation, August 16, 2024

We encourage you to check our <u>website</u> frequently for any updates. If you have questions about the enrollment process, please contact our Counseling Secretary & Registrar, Jane Shapiro at <u>jshapiro@tamdistrict.org</u>. If you have any <u>technical</u> issues with the online registration contact Mehreen Ahmad at <u>mahmad@tamdistrict.org</u>. We look forward to having you at Tam High!

Sincerely,

Kimberly Clissold, Ph.D., Principal